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What is Phi Epsilon Kappa & Who can join? 
Phi Epsilon Kappa is a nationally recognized honorary fraternity.  The Epsilon Alpha Chapter of PEK is a professional student organization for students interested in pursuing 
a career in the Human Performance and Health Education (HPHE) Department. Membership is open to all WMU students who are pursuing a major or minor in any of these fields.

What are the benefits of joining Phi Epsilon Kappa?
An active member of PEK is a unique student who LEARNS:
· Leadership- Opportunities to accept responsibilities and develop skills that separate you from others in your field.
· Education- Guest Speakers can provide valuable insight to your future. 
· Advocacy-Promote your major or minor through campus events and attendance of professional conferences.
· Recognition- PEK is a nationally-recognized honorary fraternity.
· Networking-Increase contact with professionals in your field by attending SHAPE America, SHAPE Michigan, and other conferences. Additionally, interacting with department professors and peers.
· Service-Volunteer with events like the Special Olympics and Jump Rope for Heart.

What do you do in PEK?
You volunteer your time to help promote your field of study. PEK participates in many service, fundraising, and social events around and on campus. In the past, we have been a part of the Jump Rope for Heart, the Special Olympics Basketball Tournament, Girls on the Run, Color Run, and the Turkey Trot Can Food Drive. We participate in a variety of fundraising events. We also do some social events that allow us to get to know one another outside of the classroom setting. We also attend many different professional developments conferences, like: SHAPE America and SHAPE MI. 
When does Phi Epsilon Kappa meet?
Phi Epsilon Kappa meets every other Monday at 8:30 pm on the 1st floor of the 
Student Recreation Center in room 1042. 

When is the first meeting/Info Night?
Stop by our next meeting and get to know the current PEK members. “Info Night” will be held on Monday, January 30th at 8:30 pm on the 1st floor of the SRC, room 1042. Join us for food, drinks, and FUN! Faculty members from our department will be there to give you a chance to meet them and ask any questions that you might have.
Have any more questions?
Send your questions and concerns to PEK President, Lizzy Ohrnberger
elisabeth.a.ohrnberger@wmich.edu or wmupek@gmail.com 
Also check out our website http://wmuphiepsilonkappa.weebly.com/

